
We are looking to hear from students in recovery from drugs
and alcohol about the ways a recovery community at Hopkins

might be useful, along with other recovery resources.
Please come share your thoughts with us. Boxed food will be
provided to go. For inquiries, accommodations,  and to learn

the location of the event, email eorazio1@jhu.edu.

FOCUS GROUP ABOUT
RECOVERY RESOURCES

DECEMBER 7 AT 2:30 PM


